
 

 
 

 

CENTRAL ALBERTA HOCKEY LEAGUE 
Executive Memorandum 

 

August 20, 2021 

To: To the Attention of All CAHL Member Associations 

Re: CAHL review of the U11 Hockey Canada Mandate for the 2021 -2022 Season  

Welcome to the return of CAHL activities, I hope this letter finds you and your Hockey Families 
healthy and excited to get back to Hockey. 

This letter is to ask for interested Members who would like to take part in the review of the 
League U11 Division to align with the Hockey Canada Mandate that we were unable to 
accomplish last season. This will include but not be limited to recommendations for: 

• Any changes to the CAHL Regulations that may be required 

• A review and to establish playoff format(s) and processes up to an including retiering for 
playoffs and potentially smaller playoff groups under the new Hockey Canada Mandate. 

• Additional review and recommendations of any other CAHL U11 process that effects or 
impacts any regulations or policy.  

If you are interested in taking part on this working committee, please let me know as soon as 
possible. We would like to get started on this review and any implementation required for the 
upcoming season immediately. 

Please let me know if you are interested or should you have any questions or concerns. I am 
available if you would like to discuss any of this. 

 
Terry Siverson 
President CAHL  
president@cahlhockey.net 
403-854-0275 
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